Sherman County School"Home of the Huskies"

March 12, 2019

Dear Sherman County School Community,



This communication is to provide you with an update on the calendar for the remainder of the school year. As you know, recent inclement weather led to an unprecedented number of school closures. I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for the support that you have shown through this difficult process. With that said, the safety of our students, staff, and school community is always at the forefront of every weather related decision.

At our regular Board of Directors meeting last night, we made additional changes to the 2018-19 Sherman County School District Calendar of Operations to ensure we adequately exceed the State required number of instructional hours. The following dates include the changes that were made at the February 21 Board Meeting and additional changes made at the March 11 Board Meeting:

| \checkmark | Friday, March 15 | Full Day |
|--------------|--------------------|---|
| ✓ | Friday, April 5 | Full Day Schedule for Grades 7-12 |
| | | No School K-6 (K-6 Parent Teacher Conferences 8 a.m. – 12 p.m.) |
| ✓ | Friday, April 12 | Full Day |
| \checkmark | Friday, April 19 | Full Day |
| \checkmark | Friday, April 26 | Full Day |
| \checkmark | Friday, May 3 | Full Day |
| \checkmark | Friday, May 10 | Full Day |
| \checkmark | Friday, May 17 | Full Day |
| ✓ | Friday, May 24 | Full Day |
| \checkmark | Friday, June 7 | Full Day |
| \checkmark | Monday, June 10 | Full Day Add-On |
| ✓ | Tuesday, June 11 | Full Day Add-On |
| \checkmark | Wednesday, June 12 | 1/2 Day Add-On |

On the back of this letter, please find the revised 2018-19 school calendar.

Again, thank you for your patience and understanding this winter as we cancelled school, events, practices, and games. Please know that I, along with our Board of Directors, appreciate the number of times you have had to rearrange plans. I am looking forward to a beautiful spring season with uninterrupted learning days.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me at (541) 565-3500 or wowens@sherman.k12.or.us.

Sincerely,

Wes Owens Superintendent